Hi MGers
The Club has so much going on these days that we thought you might benefit from a fortnightly heads-up newsletter, we've called Second Gear informing you of forthcoming club events and other news items.  The newsletter will augment the two-monthly Bulletin and give you a heads-up on what's going on in the Wellington MG world.  You will find more info on these on the Web site, of course, so take a look at http://www.mgcarclub.org.nz
Best regards
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Second Gear
The fortnightly newsletter of the MG Car Club Wellington Centre
New Web Site
If you haven’t yet done so, take a look at our new Web site at http://www.mgcarclub.org.nz.  This is a complete redevelopment and we're quite proud of it!
FoMC Newsletter
We will be loading the two-monthly FoMC newsletters to the Web site as they come in.  The current newsletter is now at http://www.mgcarclub.org.nz/Site/technical/FOMC_Newsletters.aspx  A good article on the economic benefit to NZ of ‘Heritage’ cars.
Club Dinner
No club dinner for October due to the upcoming Awards Dinner (below)
Annual Awards Dinner Saturday 2nd November
This year’s prizegiving dinner will be held at the Bolton Hotel, Corner of Bolton and Mowbray Streets.  Kickoff is 7.30pm for cocktails (we will have a limited bar tab) and 8.00pm for dinner.  The club will put some wine on the table – after that it’s up to you.  Cost is $55 per head.
We will be running the annual charity auction to raise funds for Child Cancer.  If you have an item of automotive memorabilia, or anything car/MG related, please bring it along.
The Awards Dinner is always a great night – good food, good wine and great company!  We can guarantee you will have a good time!  If you’ve entered into any competitions or race meetings in the past year, you had better come along as you could well be on the receiving end of a club trophy!!
MG Classic Race Meeting
Club members get free entry to the classic course and also to the hospitality suite BUT – you do need to get an entry ticket!!  If you are intending to be at the classic – and you wouldn’t want to miss it – you need to email Paul Chipp at paul@netclinic.co.nz or phone him on 027 248 3430 – DON’T LEAVE IT TOO LATE!!!  It’s going to be a great meeting!  Take a look at what MODs Motors has to say about it:
“It's an event where you get to see Alfa Sprints battling it out with Escort Sports and Holden Toranas. There are insane creations like a Fiat 500 fitted with a Suzuki Hayabusa motor, along with a spine tingling array of race seasoned Mustangs, GT Falcons, HT Monaros and lashings of MGs and Minis. And this year they've even got the Formula 5000s in attendance. This was Godzone's answer to Formula 1 in the 1970s, and while it only lasted six years, the single seater V8 series was the sort of magnificent madness that is missing from motorsport today.”

Canberra MG Club Newsletter
The link to the latest newsletter, Tappet Chatter is http://mgcccanberra.org.au/test/wp-content/uploads/TC-October-2013-Final-Soft-Copy-Compressed.pdf
Future Newsletters
If you’d like something included in the newsletter send an email to treasurer@mgcarclub.org.nz
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